NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 14

9th Dec 2016



Stars of the Week

Class 1: Holly Gornall, Thomas Halstead and Freddie Hartley

Class 2: Harry Slater, Dylan Jameson and Rebecca Rigby



TITLE A

Happy 7th Birthday today to Ruby Graveson

Numbers Club Winners December

Congratulations!

1st Prize: Mr Stephen Thompson 2nd Prize: Mr & Mrs R Billington

W/C 12th December 2016

Monday

All Nativity Costumes to be back in School, Christmas Activity Slips to be returned today. School Cups to be returned.

3.45-4.45

Table Tennis at GCA School Hall (not Sports Hall) Mrs Britton will

transport from school.

Tuesday

Wednesday

10.30 Swimming
1.30-2.45 Caterpillar Group

Thursday

9.00 Pantomime at the Guild Hall Preston
2.00 Yr 1 2 & 3 Flu Immunisations
6.00 Nativity Production in Church. Children need to be at church at
5.45pm PROMPT

Friday Pyjama and Chippy Day (NO PACKED LUNCHES REQUIRED

TODAY)

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NOW UNTIL THE NEW YEAR THE MINIBUS WILL RUN AT 3.30PM EACH DAY

A MESSAGE FROM MRS BUTTERWORTH

I am unable to be in school for the last two weeks of term due to a previous commitment. I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for the warm welcome you have given me. I have really enjoyed my first term at St. Mary's. It has been a pleasure to work with the dedicated staff and your wonderful children.

Our preparations for Christmas are now in full swing. I am sad to be missing the special Christmas events, especially next week's nativity in Church. I hope you will enjoy it as much as we all enjoyed the entertainment provided by the children at last week's Christmas fair. I would like to extend my best wishes for a happy and peaceful Christmas to you all and I look forward to working with the school again in the new year.

ST MARY'S WORLD GIFTS

Hopefully the children are being extremely helpful at home and working hard for small donation towards the CAFOD World Gifts. If any money raised could be sent into school by Monday 19th December it would be very much appreciated. The children will chose which gifts they buy in January.

CHRISTMAS FAIR

A massive thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas Fair last Friday a fantastic £587.05

PE KIT

Please can you ensure that your child has a pair of black PE pumps in school. It has become apparent especially with Class 2 children that some have not got indoor pumps, these are needed especially when participating in dance and gymnastics. Thank you for your cooperation.

MISSING BLUE TOWEL

Could everyone please check that they have not acquired a blue towel after swimming last Wednesday, one has gone missing.

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE

DIARY DATES

Mon 19th Dec 11.30 Whole School Christmas Lunch and Party

Thurs 22nd Dec 12.00 School Closes for Christmas